

Happy New Year!

Dear Members, Colleagues, and Board of the North Suburban Bar Association,

As we embrace a brand New Year, we take this opportunity to extend our best wishes to each and every one of you for a peaceful, healthy and prosperous New Year. We also take some time to reflect on the year just past, made more memorable due to your support, contributions and dedication.

Reflecting on the 2023 events that have shaped our community, we are proud to acknowledge the success of our programs including: the Gary Wild Memorial Dinner in April when we honored Quilts of Valor Foundation and the Polish American Association; In May, we held our first in-person CLE program since 2020, our CLEFest.

June brought our annual Judges Night when we honored past-president, the Hon. Megan E. Goldish, in recognition of her time and talent to the communities she serves, on and off the bench. This is also when the NSBA Foundation awarded it's inaugural Justice Jesse G. Reyes Scholarship to Morton Grove resident and Northwestern University graduate, Irena Petryk, to advance her pursuits in law school and the legal profession with a focus on international



law; In the Fall, we welcomed our new Board and the inauguration of MK Gamble as the 2023-2024 NSBA President at the Annual Installation and Recognition Dinner.



Those honored and recognised for their service on the night included the late Robert A. Romanoff, long-standing NSBA board member who posthumously received the Lifetime of Service Award for his exemplary service and commitment to NSBA and the legal community. The Hon. Justice Cynthia Y. Cobbs was presented with the Lee Sanford Blustin Award. These gatherings not only fostered a sense of camaraderie

within our legal community, but also celebrated the achievements and commitment of our esteemed members.

We would like to express our heartfelt gratitude to the Executive Officers and Board Members of the North Suburban Bar Association for their unwavering support and dedication throughout the past year. Your leadership has been instrumental in the success of our events and the continued growth of our association. We are truly fortunate to have a board that is committed to excellence and passionate about advancing the legal profession.





To our dedicated members and volunteers, we extend our sincerest thanks for your hard work, enthusiasm, and commitment to the North Suburban Bar Association. Your involvement and contributions have played a pivotal role in creating a vibrant and supportive legal community.

We look ahead with optimism to a bright and promising 2024, and are excited about the opportunities and challenges

that lie ahead, with a variety of events planned that will further strengthen our professional bonds and enhance our legal knowledge.

NSBA is committed to providing valuable Continuing Legal Education (CLE) opportunities to its members and colleagues and this will be reflected in our 2024 CLEFest. We are also especially delighted to reintroduce our High School Mock Trial Invitational on February 21 at Skokie Courthouse, and of course have our annual Gary Wild Dinner to look forward to in late Spring.

Looking forward to seeing you at our events and programs throughout 2024!

MK Gamble President 2023-2024

Questions? Please contact nsba@corpevent.com.









